
Orange County Transportation Authority 
550 South Main Street / P.O. Box 14184 / Orange / California 92863-1584 / (714) 560-OCTA (6282) 

 

 
June 10, 2025 
 

NOTICE TO FIRMS 
 

SUBJECT: Request for Quotation (RFQ) 5-4165 
  “Hydraulic Hight Lift Wheel Dollies” 
 
This letter shall serve as Addendum No. 1 to the subject RFQ issued by the 
Orange County Transportation Authority (OCTA). Firms are reminded that 
the quote submittal date via email is at or before 11:00 a.m., June 13, 2025. 

 
The following questions were submitted by the deadline: 

 
Question 1:   
The current specifications are set for one manufacturer to meet only. Is this a sole source 
contract? 
 
Response 1: 
No. 
 
Question 2:   
Will OCTA accept a Norco High Lift Wheel Dolly Model: 82304 as an approved 
equal?  Please see the attached sales and specification sheet. 
 
Response 2: 
Not approved. 
 
Firm must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 1 on Exhibit B, entitled “Quotation 
Form.” Questions should be directed to the undersigned at raninzo@octa.net. 
 
Sincerely, 

Rhea Aninzo 
Associate Contract Administrator  
Contracts Administration and Materials Management 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

         AFFILIATED AGENCIES 
 
  

Orange County  
Transit District 

 
Local Transportation  

Authority 
 

Service Authority for  
Freeway Emergencies 

 
Consolidated Transportation 

Service Agency 
 

Congestion Management  
Agency 

 
Service Authority for  
Abandoned Vehicles 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

       
 


